

# State of Florida Medical Examiners Commission

P.O. Box 1489 | Tallahassee, FL 32302-1489 | (850) 410-8600

January 8, 2021

#### **MEMORANDUM**

To:

Nassau County Board of County Commissioners

From:

Victoria G. Koenig, Deputy Director

**Medical Examiners Commission Staff** 

Subject:

Gubernatorial Appointment of District 4 Medical Examiner

The gubernatorial appointment term of the district medical examiner in District 4 (Clay, Duval, and Nassau Counties) will expire on July 1, 2021. Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code, the Medical Examiners Commission will consider recommending to the Governor Interim District Medical Examiner B. Robert Pietak, M.D., or other qualified candidates for this appointment. We are asking for your input so the Commission can make an informed decision.

This topic will be scheduled for discussion at the 2021 Spring Commission Meeting. Please complete the attached *Reappointment Ballot Form* and return it by February 26, 2021 to staff member Chad Lucas at <a href="mailto:stevenchadlucas@fdle.state.fl.us">stevenchadlucas@fdle.state.fl.us</a> or at the address above. Please provide a favorable or unfavorable response to the recommendation for Dr. Pietak's reappointment. The Commission will also consider nominations of other qualified candidates, if submitted.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss your input, please contact Commission staff at (850) 410-8600.

/vgk

## **MEDICAL EXAMINERS COMMISSION**

## **Recommendation for Reappointment**

District 4 Interim Medical Examiner B. Robert Pietak, M.D.

How do you rate the quality of medical examiner services provided in your district? <a href="https://example.com/option/">option below and provide comments regarding your selection.</a>	Please select one
Favorable □	
Please give suggestions for improvement.	
Unfavorable □	
Please give reasons for negative response.	
No Opinion □	
Please explain your response.	
Completed by:	
Signature: Date:	
Name:	
Agency Name:	

## Return Completed Form to:

Agency Address:

Chad Lucas via e-mail: stevenchadlucas@fdle.state.fl.us

Or mail to:

Medical Examiners Commission Florida Department of Law Enforcement Post Office Box 1489 Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1489